
Signs
of the
Times

Dr . James F . Hohl, '44ba, '44med, has
been promoted to the rank of major. Major
Hohl is commanding officer of the medical
company of the 21st Infantry Regiment,
24th Division in Korea .

Lt . Benjamin R. Cook, '40ba, U. S. Air-
force, is now attending the Armed Forces
Information School at Fort S1oculn, New
York .

Pfc. Marshall J. Kolko, '51bba, United
States Airforce, is currently attending the
Armed Forces Information School in Fort
Slocum, New York .

Robert H. Balfour, '501.aw, is now on
duty with the 45th Division in Japan.

Robert Doyle Cox, '49Law, is now on
duty with the armed forces at the Office of
the Staff Judge Advocate, Fort Monmouth,
New Jersey .

ALUMNI

General Hal Muldrow, '28bus, points out
Hokkaido, Japan, to show where he is
stationed with the 45th Division . He
visited Norman recently on emergency
leave but has since returned to Japan.

Oklahoma alumni got together at Camp Chitose, Hokkaido, Japan, for a meeting of
graduates and former students now serving with the 45th Division . Seen at the meet-
ing are (standing) Major Neal Harris, '47ba, '50Law, Major Tom Brett, '40ba, '48Law,
Lt . Denny Garrison, '45-'50, Major Claude B. Knight, '33ba, '35med, (seated) Lt .
James O. Melton, '48eng, '49m.eng, W. O. Charles O. Southerland, Lt . Harley Harris,
'46-'50, and Lt. Joe Rolette, '46-'50. The 45th Division boasts an O.U . Alumni Club .

Arthur Cavanaugh, '41ba, '41Law, Law-
ton, has been promoted to the rank of cap-
tain . Capt . Cavanaugh is assigned to the
judge Advocate General's office at Fort
Hood, Texas.
Major Wayne B. Smith, '40Law, former

Kingfisher County judge, is now on duty
at Fort Sill .

Lt . Richard Foster, '48bus, Norman, is
now a member of the Air Science depart-
mnt of the University . Foster's appointment
to Airforce ROTC duty is believed to be
the first assignment of an Airforce ROTC
graduate to his alma mater.

l.t . Charles C. Bush, '50bus, Norman,
was graduated recently from the motor of-
ficer's course at the European Command
Ordnance school in Eschwege, Germany .
Lt . Bush has been in Germany since July,
1950, and is stationed with the 32nd Field
Artillery battalion in Aschaffenburg, Ger-
many .
Col. C. Guy Brown, '23ba, who was re-

called to duty with the airforce in February,
is now the commanding officer of the 80th
Air Depot Wing, Kelly Airforce Base, San
Antonio, Texas.
James D. Foliart, '49Law, has been re-

called to active duty with the airforce and is
assigned to the office of Judge Advocate,
Brookley Airforce Base, Mobile, Alabama .

Major Gerald Acker, '39ms, has entered
the advanced course of the Infantry School
at Fort Benning, Georgia. Major Acker is
excutive officer of the First Battalion of the
148th Infantry of the Ohio National Guard .
He has been granted a leave of absence from
Bowling Green State University, where he
is an assistant professor of biology.

Bobby Lee Purdy, '47-'48, Oklahoma
City, was killed in action in Korea on Sep-
tember 2. He is survived by his parents .
Lt . Glenn C. Luff,'51geol, United States

Airforce, is now stationed at U.C.L.A ., Los
Angeles, California, in the department of
meteorology.
Dr . Albert F. Rocco, '48med, is now on

active duty with the U.S.A.F . at Sampson
Airforce Base, Seneca Falls, New York .
Lt. (j .g .) William K . Witthans, '48geol,

is serving aboard the destroyer, U.S .S .
Power.

Lt . Col. Edward P. Arnold, '31eng, of
Batesville, Arkansas, has been assigned
as operations officer of the engineer's
section at the X corps command post on
the Korean mountain front battleline .
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